
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

CONTACT: Elena Gonzalez 

  (818) 898-1250; EGonzalez@sfcity.org  

DATE:  December 5, 2016 

San Fernando Police Department  
and San Fernando Police Advisory Council (SFPAC)  

Announce the 29th Annual Christmas Basket Appeal 

San Fernando, CA – Each year, the Annual Christmas Basket Appeal has brought 
holiday joy to more than 150 needy families in the City of San Fernando and since its 
inception, over 37,000 toys and 168,200 lbs. of food have been distributed by San 
Fernando Police Officers and City of San Fernando personnel to families in need 
within the City of San Fernando. 
 
The San Fernando Police Department is currently accepting donations of new 
children’s toys (ages infant to 12-years old) and financial contributions for food 
purchases. All contributions must be received by December 16, 2016. 
 
Donations may be dropped off or mailed to: San Fernando Police Department, 910 
First Street, San Fernando, CA 91340. 
 
Monetary contributions may be made payable to: San Fernando Police Advisory 
Council (contributions are tax deductible as allowed by law). 
 
“Together we can provide a gift of hope to a family in need,” Chief Anthony Vairo 
said. 
 
The San Fernando Police Advisory Council, a charitable, non-profit 501(c)3 
organization was established in 1993 and is made up of local, concerned citizens from 
businesses and the community at-large who are dedicated to promoting the goals of 
the San Fernando Police Department and to assist in programs that will benefit the 
community. 
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